
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: Scopa Jr, Joseph A (Southeast)
Subject: your comments in case 2009-00548 - Kentucky Utilities Co. rates
Date: Sunday, April 25, 2010 8:52:00 PM

Dear Mr. Scopa:
 
Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Kentucky Utilities
Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it
considers this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-
00548. Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your
comments may be readily directed to the case file.
 
Thank you again for your interest.
 
 
 
Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
Frankfort, KY 40601
502-564-3940 x 208
502 330-5981 (cell)

From: Scopa Jr, Joseph A (Southeast)  
Sent: Saturday, April 24, 2010 7:58 PM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Cc: Scopa Jr, Joseph A (Southeast)
Subject: Iam against the proposed KU rate increase
 
 

I ‘am  against any proposed KU rate
increase!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!

Joseph A. Scopa, Jr.
Professor of Art

Clay Program Director
Southeast Community College (KCTCS)

u

700 College Rd
Cumberland, Ky 40823
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